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On July 21, 2013, Downey Police personnel responded to the Comfort Inn, located at 
9438 Firestone Blvd, city of Downey.  They met with the victim who reported his vehicle 
had been stolen and contained approximately $40,000.00 worth of band equipment.       
 
On July 23, 2013, at 7:50 p.m., the Whittier Police Department located the stolen 
vehicle in the city of Santa Fe Springs.  The empty vehicle was impounded and 
processed for any possible forensic evidence. 
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to call the Downey Police Department at (562) 
904-2308 or Detective Ethan Roberts at (562) 904-2334. 
 
To provide information ANONYMOUSLY, call Crime Stoppers by dialing (800) 222-TIPS 
(8477) or by texting the letters TIPLA, plus your tip, to CRIMES (274637) or by using the 
website http://lacrimesstoppers.org 
 
Press inquiries may be directed to Lieutenant Mark McDaniel at (562) 904-2370. 
 

 


